[bookmark: _GoBack]RE: Grade 9 Trip – Cookie Dough Fundraiser

Dear Parents:

To kick off the fundraising campaigns for the grade 9 school trip we have decided to do a quick fundraiser before Christmas. This fundraiser is with Quickie Dough, a local company here in HRM. 
We are excited to offer this opportunity to students who wish to participate in fundraising. The profits from the sales by each student will go back directly to their account to offset the total cost for their individual trip. Profit for each tub sold will be $4.00.
Cheques can be made out to Madeline Symonds Middle School. 

With that said see attached for a copy of the order forms for our Cookie Dough fundraiser. 
Order forms are due back by Wednesday November 13, 2019 in order to ensure we have our product before the Holidays.

We will communicate at a later date with another memo in regard to pick up time and location for the parents to pick up any cookie dough your child has ordered to deliver to your customers. It will be the parent’s responsibility to pick up the cookie dough at the designated times. We will try to have it posted on the twitter account as well and through Facebook. 

Any questions let me know.

Thanks, 

Sandra Hill
Grade 9 Trip Cookie Dough Fundraising Coordinator
902-835-4137
Sandraleigh1977@gmail.com


